
 
 

City of Appleton 
Community Development Block Grant Program (CDBG) 

Notice of Funding Available and Community Needs Public Hearing 
 
 

A public hearing will be held at a regularly scheduled Community and Economic Development 
Committee meeting on Wednesday, September 11th, 2019, beginning at 4:30 p.m. in Council 
Chambers on the Sixth Floor of Appleton City Hall, 100 N. Appleton Street, Appleton, WI. The 
primary function of this hearing is to obtain citizen views on priority community needs and the use 
of the City’s CDBG funds for the 2020 program year, as well as provide a summary analysis of 
community needs for the 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan, as identified through surveys distributed in 
May and June 2019. 
 
The federal CDBG Program aims to develop viable urban communities through provision of decent 
housing, suitable living environments and economic opportunities, namely for low- and moderate-
income persons. For more information on Appleton’s CDBG Program, please visit the web site 
www.appleton.org, Community and Economic Development Department, Grants Administration, 

or for questions about project/program eligibility, contact Nikki Gerhard at 920-832-6469 or email 

nikki.gerhard@appleton.org. 

 

 

 

Run: August 28, 2019 
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